


to residents in its current state and that it was the specific intention of the developer NOT to pass any
future costs to the existing home owners and residents of Grenenlefe. This testimony helped the
County Commissioners to approve a fair plan where new development would pay for $20 million in
upgrades through CDD assessments and connection fees as current homeowners had already paid
for capacity once in their home purchase.

| respectfully urge the Commission to:

1. Reject the proposed rate structure as filed.

2. Require Grenelefe to resubmit a plan that phases in increases gradually and equitably.

3. Ensure that developers and new connections bear appropriate responsibility for growth-related
costs, consistent with Commission precedent and statutory authority.

The current proposal would devastate residents, especially those of us who are seniors and families
on fixed incomes. | ask that you uphold your responsibility under Florida law to ensure rates remain
fair, just, and reasonable. Any other decision would mean we would not be able to afford to remain in
our homes.

Thank you for considering my comments and for protecting the public interest in this matter.



